


Jennifer Smith, speaking, and 
Gina Harris of FocusDriven, 
share their heartbreaking 
stories of losing a loved one 
due to distracted driving.  
They, along with ODOT and 
other partners, emphasized 
the importance of setting 
aside distractions while 
behind the wheel as part of 
the National Work Zone 
Awareness Week kick-off in 
Oklahoma City on Friday.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Oklahoma Highway 
Patrol Capt. Chris West 
emphasizes the need for 
drivers to put aside 
distractions, pay 
attention and follow 
posted speed limits in 
Oklahoma work zones.  
Law enforcement 
statewide will be 
stepping up patrols in 
observance of National 
Work Zone Awareness 
Week in Oklahoma, 
April 19-23.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Joined by local 
law enforcement 
and Oklahoma 
Turnpike 
Authority 
workers, 
Oklahoma 
Department of 
Transportation 
and OTA 
Director Gary 
Ridley speaks at 
the National 
Work Zone 
Awareness 
Week press 
conference in 
Tulsa on Friday.  
This year’s 
events 
highlighted the 
dangers of 
distracted 
driving and 
inattention in 
work zones.  
 
 
 
 
 


